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LEECHPOOLCATERPILLAR NURSERY & AFTER-

SCHOOL CLUB 

SUN PROTECTION POLICY 
 

AIM 
It is important to Leechpool Caterpillar Nursery & After School Club that we take every 

precaution to ensure that each child within our setting is protected from discomfort and sun 

damage of any form. 

 

TO ENSURE THAT 
• No child is over exposed to direct or dangerous amounts of UVA. 

 

• All children are kept hydrated and cool and have shade available to them. 

 

• Parents/carers are aware of the importance of applying sunscreen before arriving 

for session. 

 

• Caterpillar Nursery keep a bottle of ‘Boots Soltan 50+’ sun cream on site and will 

used if a child does not have any of their own. Permission to apply this is asked for 

in advance. Parents are to provide a named sun cream for staff to apply for their 

child if attending all day sessions. This suncream is available for After School 

Children if required and with written permission prior.  

 

• After School children are to bring a named bottle of suncream with them to each 

session they attend and are to apply this themselves before we go outside as per 

the Leechpool Primary School Sun Protection Policy.  

 

• Parents and carers are aware that each child should bring a named sun hat in their 

bag to every session, regardless of the weather at the time of arrival. 

 


